
Report to the Brantford Municipal Airport Board  
 

 
 
Meeting: Dec. 11, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Airport activity 
 
-With regards to the ongoing complaints from nearby residents about Helicopter traffic, AMCO 
has provided contact information for an Aviation Lawyer/Consultant, so that we can expedite the 
process of finding out which avenues are available to us.  Anecdotally, on Friday Nov. 25, two of 
the inbound W. Ross Macdonald Bearskin flights had to break off their approaches and go 
around due to conflicts with the helicopters. 
 
-We had our first snowfall and snow-clearing event.  Clearing went smoothly, and it looks like 
the contractor has a larger fleet on-site than last year. 
 
-Airport equipment has been winterized and is ready for the winter season.  The only 
outstanding item is some minor repairs for the Runway Friction Measuring Equipment, which 
should be addressed this week. 
 
-On Nov. 10th, Canada Customs initiated a Core Services Request Review, to consider 
expanding customs availability hours here at the airport from 9-5 to 8-5.  If successful, this 
change could be integral to getting more corporate aircraft utilizing our airport. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

Shawn Broughton 
General Manager 
Brantford Flying Club 
Brantford Municipal Airport 
 

 


